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Evans Mack,Diane 

From: Servheen,Gregg 

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2006 9:19 AM 

To: (Brian.Moser@potlatchcorp.com); Art Talsma; Beals.Jon; Chuck.Blair@CH2M.com; Dixon.Rita; Evans 
Mack.Diane; Hanauska-Brown,Lauri ; Harriet Allen; John_Augsburger@blm.gov; Lisa Nutt (lnutt@fs.fed.us); 
Michael I Goldstein (migoldstein@yahoo.com); Musil ,David; Rust.Steve; Sands,Alan; signe_sather-
blair@blm.gov; THolthuijzen@idahopower.com v,...,, 
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Subject: mentoring at TWS meeting f t\..wl ~,J 

All, 

Thanks very much for volunteering to be a mentor at our Monday evening social. I am very hopeful that many of the 
students attending the conference will try and take advantage of the opportunity to talk to professionals in their field of 
choice. 

We will have some special name tags printed to help make you easily identifiable to students. We will hand those out at 
the social. 

If you have any questions, please let me know. 

Thanks again for your help. 

Gregg Servheen 
Wildlife Program Coordinator 
Idaho Department of Fish and Game 
PO Box 25 
Boise, ID 83707 
gservheen@idfg. idaho. gov 
208-287-2713 
208-871-7712 (cell) 
208-334-2114 (FAX) 
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